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April 18, 1983
4

MEMDRANDUM FOR: J. A, Hind. Director, Division of Radiological and Faterials
.,

PROM: James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator

SUBJECT: SALP APPRAISALS - ZIMMER AND MIDLAND 5.

i

By memorandum dated April 1, 1983, I requested approval from the Director of
the Office of Inspection and Enforcement to not perform SALP-3 assessments for
the Zimmer and Midland Projects.

On April 15, 1983, Mr. Sniezek informed me that HQ's agrees with our position
regarding Zimmer. .With respect to Midland, however, they believe we should
do a SALP assessment in connection with the safety related work that was
allowed to continue. They agree that no evaluation is warranted for work to
be covered by the CCP. .

I'm supportive of HQ's position on this matter and suggest we do a limited
SALP-3 appraisal for Midland covering the remedial soils work, the B&W work
and HVAC activities. If you have a problem meeting the June 30, 1983 deadline
for this appraisal, please let me know.

.

S d'$ "
James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

cc: T. N. Tambling
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